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Promotions
House of Soke II

Congratulations to Sensei John Casisa on his promotion to the rank of Sandan

Congratulations to Joey Brown on receiving the rank of Brown Belt
Congratulations to Preston Hagmen and Eric Calvert on their promotions to the Tai Chi First Level-Knowledge

Crush Fitness
Congratulations to Taylor English on receiving the rank of Yellow Belt
Ken Zen Ichii Reunion 

A reunion of the various Ken Zen Ichii Dojo’s is scheduled to coincide with the upcoming Black Belt Test scheduled for the weekend of September 6th and 7th, 2008 at the House of Soke II in Charlotte, NC.  All members within the Ken Zen Ichii family are invited to attend - we already have firm commitments from several members from across the US.  This weekend will be filled with several seminars to share knowledge and experiences with each other and to strengthen the bonds and ties between us.  Please join us for this celebration!!  If you are interested in joining us or doing a seminar during this event, please coordinate it with Sensei Scott Dellinger at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757.
House of Soke II 

A Black Belt Test has been scheduled for September 07, 2008 at 9 am for Deen Charlton, Joshua Ziolowski, and Ray Hutchins.
 
Welcome new students John McCord (Adults) and Felix Garcia (Juniors).
The Annual House of Soke dojo picnic is Sept. 27, 2008. It will still be held at Blythe Landing Park in Huntersville starting at 11:00 am.  All are welcome and encouraged to attend!!
Pearl’s of Wisdom
A Farmer and the Wise man were walking down the road, the wise man turned to the farmer and said, " Lift your up head farmer, be proud of who you are,' the farmer replied, "Look out into my field of corn, the ones that are full are hanging over." 

 

Hope all is going well, if it is not, then make it well…Kyoshi Joe Mansfield
Editor’s Notes – LinkedIn Network
In being part of the Ken Zen Ichii family, we share a common bond.  For those that would like to stay in touch with people with similar interests we created a "LinkedIn" group called "Brotherhood of Self Defense and Respect".   With the LinkedIn Brotherhood of Self Defense and Respect" group, we hope we could make staying in touch much easier as well as use the LinkedIn tool to network to meet friends or business contacts that are not part of ours by sharing contacts with each other.  
Other benefits of using this group will be free "advertising" on the web for Ken Zen Ichii schools.  When a person in LinkedIn sees that you are a member of the group, they will be curious to see what it is about.  The group can also directly link participants to forums and websites that will be made available exclusively for Ken Zen Ichii students in the future.
If you would like to join the group, click here - http://www.linkedin.com/e/gis/87475/70C74B4D461C.  LinkedIn will ask you for your email and password.  Take note that the password being asked for is not your personal email password – it is asking for your “LinkedIn” password.  If you do not have an account with LinkedIn, sign up by going to the “Join Today” link at www.LinkedIn.com or by following directions provided by the website after clicking the link.  There is no charge for this site – it is merely a tool that we are offering for members to stay in touch with one another.  Also, participation is strictly voluntary.
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